
 

 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
June 2022 

Nighthawk Gold Corp. (“Nighthawk”) has commenced its 2022 mineral exploration drill program at the 

Colomac Mine Area (see map below). 

  

1. Exploration drilling is expected to occur from May to December 2022. This is a continuation of 

exploration work Nighthawk has been doing in the area for several years. 

2. The purpose for exploration program is to look for gold in the area. 

3. Nighthawk Gold Corp. must follow rules in its Land Use Permits and Water Licences with the 

Wek’èezhıì Land and Water Board to protect the environment. 

4. Under the Land Use Permits and Water Licences in their Engagement Plan, Nighthawk is required 

to tell the Tłıc̨hǫ Government of any updates to their project. 

If you have any questions, please contact Denise Lockett at Nighthawk Gold Corp, at 
dlockett@nıghthawkgold.com; or  
Longinus Ekwe with the Department of Culture and Lands Protection Lands Regulation Division at 
Longinus.ekwe@tlicho.ca.  
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